
Newsletter 

Primary 1a  

 

Spring News Updates- News or updates from our classroom 

We got some new mobilo – Oscar   

We got some new magnetic shapes and I made a rocket – Brodie F 

I am going on holiday to England – Ava S 

It was my birthday – Prasant  

We have been making stages and dancing – Abigail  

I came to Parkhead Ava T 

I’ve been working on a flying car with Lego – Brody B 

I like singing – Liliana  

 

Our Learning- what have we been learning about? 

We have been learning to use finger spaces – Bonnie  

I learned about money – Harvey  

We learned the ee and oo sound – Aaron 

We are learning to take away and count backwards – Alexander  

I was learning about numbers – Brodie M 

We have been learning about birds and looking after them – Halle  

I liked learning about birds – Learose  

 

Next up we will-  

We voted and we picked minibeasts for what we are learning about – Millie 

We need to remember finger spaces – Naia  

I am going to use connective words – Prasant  

 

 

Easter messages- 

Happy Easter – Sophie  

I hope we get lots of Easter eggs – Naia  

Have a nice holiday – Aaron  

 


